
 

 

McAllen Housing Facility Corporation 

RFQ/P 2023 -01 

Request for Qualifications and Proposals 

Developer Services - Affordable Housing Development  
 

The McAllen Housing Facility Corporation (MHFC), a non-profit instrumentality of the 

McAllen Housing Commission (MHC) is requesting statements of qualifications and proposals 

from qualified individuals and/or firms interested in partnering with MHFC to develop 

affordable housing developments using Low Income Housing Tax Credits and/or other 

financing. 

   

The informational packet to respond to this Request for Qualifications and Proposals can be 

obtained electronically in PDF format. To request an electronic copy, please email Rodolfo 

“Rudy” Ramirez – Executive Director at rramirez@mcaha.org or one can be picked up at 1200 

N. 25th St, McAllen, Texas. Please call the MHFC main office at 956-686-3951 to setup an 

appointment to receive a hard copy of the RFQ/P informational packet.  

 

This solicitation is a rolling RFQ/P and will be open for a period of one (1) year. Responsive 

proposals to this RFQ/P can be submitted to MHFC beginning September 09, 2023 through 

September 09, 2024 by 3:00 P.M.   
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